
Find Out What Romantic Thing
Aaron  Paul  Tells  His  Wife
Every Day

By Sanetra Richards

Love is floating around and there is no stopping it. Breaking
Bad  actor  Aaron  Paul  is  on  nothing  short  of  cloud  nine
paradise with his wife, Lauren Parsekian. The two are almost
at their one year anniversary and are still keeping things
fresh. At a recent screening, Paul told People, “I fall more
in love with her every day. Being married to my wife is
incredible.” The 34-year-old went on to say, “”I tell her
every day that I love her, I’ve got to. If you marry someone,
you have to let her know how much you care and I do that as
often as I possibly can. She really is the best wife and she
should know that.”

What are some important things to tell your partner every day?
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Cupid’s Advice:

One  of  a  relationship’s  key  aspects  is  the  emotional
attachment, which comes with lots of expression. If you want
to maintain the connection with your partner and lessen the
chaos,  conveying  your  emotions  on  an  everyday  basis  is
essential.  Cupid has some advice to help keep the spark
alive:

1. Appreciation: Sometimes we forget to tell a person we are
constantly around “thank you.” We start to believe it does not
need to be said because it is understood. Do not be mistaken.
Your partner needs to know you appreciate them for all they
do, not only for you, but for others as well. There is more
than one way to show your gratitude — it could be through an
easy home activity, such as cooking a romantic dinner for
them.  Whatever it may be, your partner should feel like they
are wanted.

Related: Aaron Paul Says ‘Marriage is Easy’

2. Affection: A simple “I love you” can go a long way, and we
tend to say it often as we are departing from someone or just
because we feel obligated to. However, if you want to spice it
up with more, add “I love you, and I also love how you…” Pay
your partner compliments that will actually require you to
take time out and think of your favorite qualities in him or
her. Do not be opposed to leaving cute notes around the house
or sending warming and flirty text messages.

Related: Newlyweds Aaron Paul and Lauren Parsekian Have Touchy
Feely Date Night

3. Ask: Often times, you may have so much going on outside of
your  relationship,  you  become  consumed  with  just  that.
Instead, make it a part of your daily habits to ask your
partner about how their day is going/went. A way to avoid the
redundancy is to actually be genuine in the conversation.
Further  it  even  more  with  questions  about  their  current
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thoughts, such as “What’s on your mind?” Your interest in them
will be clear.

What are a few other things to tell your partner every day?
Share your thoughts below.


